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Aaron F. Leach, PLS, Named Surveyor of the Year 
 
Myrtle Beach, South Carolina, February 12, 2018 – The South 

Carolina Society of Professional Land Surveyors named ROWE 

Professional Services Company Project Surveyor Aaron F. Leach, PLS, 

its Surveyor of the Year. Leach was recognized by the non-profit 

organization of approximately 300 members due to his commitment to 

promoting the industry and his outreach to the next generation of 

surveyors.  

 

His volunteerism includes speaking at local schools as part of the Trig*Star program, which is a 

high school initiative that promotes the study of trigonometry and builds awareness of the 

surveying profession among mathematically-skilled high school students, career guidance 

counselors, and math teachers. He also works with the Girl Scouts to earn their Tree Badge. 

 

Leach joined ROWE in 2007 with 14 years of land surveying experience and became an 

associate in 2014, which is a company shareholder who participates in the firm’s long-range 

goal development and delivery to improve the quality of services provided to clients. He earned 

an A.S. in land surveying from Paul Smith’s College and is a licensed professional land surveyor 

in South Carolina, North Carolina, and New York. Leach is a Myrtle Beach, SC resident.  

 

ROWE is a full-service professional firm specializing in civil engineering, surveying, aerial 

photography/mapping, landscape architecture, and planning. In addition to its Myrtle Beach 

office, ROWE has offices in Flint, Lapeer, Mount Pleasant, Farmington Hills, Grayling, Lansing, 

and the tri-cities area of Michigan. 
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